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January 26, 2015

Julie Nash

Director of Economic and Community Development
City of Milford

70 West River Street

Milford, CT 06460

Subject:  City of Milford Proposed Demolition
44-64 River Street
0 River Street
145 High Street
0 Ratilroad Avenue
Milford, CT

Dear Ms, Nash:

The State Historic Preservation Office has reviewed the information submitted for
the above-named pursuant to the provisions of the Connecticut Environmental

Policy Act.

Based on the information provided, it does not appear that any of the stiuctutes are
eligible for Jisting on the State or National Registers of Historic Places. SHPO
believes the structure located at 145 High Street may have been a warehouse
associated with the rail line. The demolition of the above listed properties will have
no adverse effect on the state’s cultural resources.

‘This office appreciates the opportunity to have reviewed or commented upon the
project.

For further information please contact Laura I.. Mancuso, Environmental Review
Coordinator, at (860) 256-2757 or laura.mancuso@ct.gov.

Mary B, Dunne
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

State Historic Preservation Office
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